
 
 
 
 
 

 

— CONSTRUCTION NOTICE — 
 

110 N. First Street  •  PO Box 299  •  Indianola, Iowa 50125  •  (515) 961-9410  •  www.indianolaiowa.gov 
 

 
June 12, 2020 
 
Temporary Road Closure on Hillcrest Avenue 
 
Dear Resident and Property/Business Owner: 
 
The City of Indianola’s Street Division is planning to repair a failed pavement section on 
Hillcrest Avenue between North 14th Street and 325 feet west of North 14th Street (See 
map on the back of this page).  Unfortunately, this construction work will require a temporary 
road closure of both the lanes.  The construction work is scheduled to start during the week of 
June 22, 2020 and is expected to be completed within one day, barring unforeseen 
circumstances or adverse weather conditions.   
 
We would like to apologize for any inconvenience that will be caused due to this construction 
work and thank you for your assistance while we work to improve the City of Indianola. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact the City’s Public Works Director, Akhilesh Pal, at 
(515) 961‐9415 or by email at apal@indianolaiowa.gov. 
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NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION

Location: Hillcrest Avenue between North 14th Street and 325 feet east of North 14th Street

When:     During the week of June 22, 2020 
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